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Dear Sir or Madame, 
 
As expressed this morning at the First Open-ended informal consultative meeting, Argentina 
proposes to change the item 6, in paragraph 5, section A (Preamble) of the pre-zero draft of 
the post-2015 framework for drr in this way: 
 
“ It is necessary that all stakeholders be recognized and take on roles and responsibilities in 
order to play their part in close partnerships in the common endeavor, to support and 
collaborate with the States‘ institutions considering that Governments are the main 
responsible of managing disaster risk“. 
   
Thanks in advance for the confirmation of receipt. 
 
With kind regards, 
Permanent Mission of Argentina to the United Nations 
10, Route de l'Aéroport 
Case Postale 536, 1215 Genève 
Tel.: +41 22 929 86 00 


